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Tuesday 28 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 4 – 4M (Coelho Class) 

 

I write to inform you of some wonderful news. 

It is with the greatest of pleasure that I share with you news of Mrs Makinde’s 
pregnancy. 

I are sure you will join us in congratulating Mrs Makinde and in wishing her every 
happiness and health with her new baby which is due in the summer holidays. 

We have shared this happy news with the children today.  

I am very sorry to also share that Mrs Makinde is absent from school unwell until the 
end of April. We look forward to welcoming her back in due course. Mrs Hart, who is 
with the class today, will take on the substantive role as class teacher in her absence. 

If you have any questions please contact me via the school office. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Iain Witts 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 


